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Highleah Highlights 
January 2020 

Highleah Office:    816-257-0070 

Maintenance Emergency:    913-894-3441 

Metro Public Safety:    816-436-0401 

Web-site:    Highleah.com 

Gas Service:    816-756-5252   

Power and Light:    816-325-7930 

Great Plains SPCA:    816-621-7722 
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OFFICE NEWS 

Pure local honey for sale,  
and delivery is FREE! 

Text me at 816-965-3589 

Ring Door Bells may be a great Christmas gift this 

year but remember you must have an installation 

permit to install. 

Starting February 2020 our bedbug checks will be 

on the first Tuesday of the month.  We are moving 

from Thursday’s due to scheduling. 

Due to the holiday and the office being closed on 

January 20th, the monthly board meeting will be 

held on January 27th at 6:00pm. 

We currently have several 2 bedroom units on 

the market.  If you refer someone and they move 

in there is a $200.00 finders fee. 
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Just a reminder to keep your furnace running effi-

ciently change your filters monthly.  You can pick 

one up for free at the  office.  A good reminder is 

when you pay carrying charges to change your filter. 

Palmer Lawn Service has been on property the last 

few days making progress with the leaves.  They 

will continue, weather permitting.  Please be pa-

tient for the progress in your area. 

Ice melt is available in the office if your would like 

to pick up a bag. 

Holiday lights and decorations must be removed 

within two weeks after the holiday. 
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 Message From your 

Board President 

Hello Everyone, 
 
It's hard to believe another year is behind us! I hope 
everyone enjoyed their holidays, and spending time 
with the family. I hope everyone's New Year is prosper-
ous, and everyone stays healthy. 
  
Our next meeting will be held January 27th.  We look 
forward to seeing everyone at our 1st meeting of the 
year. 
 
Please watch your speed going through our streets, as 
we do have many children living here and want to keep 
the little ones safe! 
 
Thank you, 
Shaunn Flannery 
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 DISCOUNT COUPON 

BUY 2 PAIRS OF EARRINGS 

GET 3RD FOR $1 
C r e a t i v e S p a c e K C 

1 1 1 E L e x i n g t o n A v e 

I n d e p e n d e n c e , M O 6 4 0 5 0 

Highleah Board of Directors 
Shaunn Flannery:  Board President 
Kathleen Hill:  Vice President 
Jane Leonard:  Secretary 
Samantha Hankins:  Treasurer 
Donna Cates:  Board Member 
 

Highleah game night at club room 
and Dominos Pizza 

January 17th  5-7pm 

$5.00 Pizzas + Tax 


